Feb 24, 2021

Members of the Senate Transportation Committee--

| support the passage of Senate Bill 131.

I'am a member of the Patriot Guard Riders (PGR) of eastern Kansas and have approximately 130 funeral
missions honoring veterans. We have witnessed many instances of uncourteous drivers putting
everyone’s safety in jeopardy.

The passage of this bill would a postive step in increasing safety on the road and honoring and repecting
the veterans who have served their country.

Thank You.
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